
To whomever it may concern,

As a taxpaying citizen of our nation I am writing to indicate my own concern as to the idea that there may 
be a potential for individuals to be utilising taxpayer dollars for gender selection pregnancy terminations. 
I personally disapprove of any possibility that our money could be put to such a purpose as funding the 
death of embryos, let alone gender selected embryos, while there are many other beneficiary uses these 
dollars could be put towards. I ask that you consider this submission, along with others, in order to 
consider whether it is right or honourable for our valuable funds to be put toward these purposes. 


